
 

 

 

 

Not Pell Eligible – EFC 

 

When you submit your Free Application for Federal 

Student Aid (FAFSA) your results are released to the 

schools of your choice in the form of an ISIR, 

Institutional Student Information Record.  Bridgerland 

Technical College has received your ISIR. 

 

One indication of eligibility for the Pell Grant is 

determined by the EFC number that is found on the 

ISIR.  EFC stands for Expected Family Contribution and is a measure of how much 

the student and his or her family can be expected to contribute to the cost of the 

student’s education for the year.  The EFC is calculated according to a formula 

specified in the law.  

 

Your EFC exceeds the limit defined for Pell Grant eligibility. You are not 

eligible to receive the Pell Grant for the current year.  It is not necessary for 

you to complete any other documents the College may have requested with this 

notice.  If you submitted documents previously, this notice may have come to you 
as a result of corrections already made by the school.  

 

You may be eligible for other sources of financial aid for your enrollment 

at Bridgerland.  Please visit us on-line at www.btech.edu throughout your 

enrollment for the most current information about scholarships and other 

sources of aid that may be available to assist you in completing your education.  

 

If you are concerned that your EFC does not accurately 

reflect your financial situation review the answers you 

reported on the FAFSA. 

 

http://www.btech.edu/


If you have not already submitted documents to the Financial Aid Office and you find 

any errors on your FAFSA be sure to correct them.  A new ISIR will be sent to Bridgerland and 

will be evaluated.  Review your ISIR and make corrections on-line at www.fafsa.gov. 

Please note: You must submit all other documents requested with this notice to the Bridgerland 

Financial Aid Office.  Additional documentation may also be required as a result of any 

changes you make. 

 

If you previously submitted documents to the Financial Aid Office, it is likely that 

corrections were already made by the school – please contact Bridgerland’s Financial Aid 

Office before making any further changes or corrections on your FAFSA.  Additional 

documentation may be required as a result of any changes you make and may or may not 

affect your Pell eligibility status.     

 

 

If you have any questions about reviewing your answers or making corrections 

call the federal processor for help at 1(800) 433-3243.  Assistance is available 

seven days a week between 8 am and midnight eastern time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
The information on this sheet is current at the time of publication and is subject to error and change without notice. 
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http://www.fafsa.gov/

